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STAY UPDATED

WHAT TO EXPECT?

Stay tuned on our social media and
check our website to keep track on all
the updates regarding places, dates
and times of the conferences.

facebook.com/proffproject.eu.
proffproject.eu

https://proffproject.eu/                  
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PROFF - NATIONAL CONFERENCES | STAY TUNED!

PROFF (Protection against Flash Floods) will be hosting national conferences in Greece,
Lithuania, Slovakia and Spain. 

These events are designed to share the outcomes of the PROFF project, composed of
workshops for Vocation Education and Training on the topic of natural disasters, focusing
on the preparation from flash floods.

We are looking forward to bring together a diverse group of VET organizations.

We will give you all kind of details about our innovative strategies to educate on
protection against natural disasters like flash floods. This is a great chance for VET
organization, teachers and other stakeholders passionate about VET for natural disaster
preparation to connect.
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